
Dear Rising 7th Grade Students and Parents,

To ensure that all secondary students are equipped with pre-requisite knowledge, and to
help avoid the “Summer Slide” that often comes with a summer away from school, all
rising 7th-12th grade students are asked to complete summer homework for reading
and math. These assignments are required and will be due on August 23rd.

The summer reading homework will include two novels and reading responses. Book
information and specific requirements are outlined in the linked Summer Reading
Requirement Document.

The summer math homework will include a topic a week of important math concepts
and skills. The linked 7th Grade Summer Homework Hyperdoc contains links to the
required practice sets as well as “cheat sheets” and optional additional IXL practice with
videos in case you find yourself needing additional practice or help with a particular
concept. Students will have access to their IXL accounts all summer long through our
school’s IXL domain: www.ixl.com/signin/castlehills.

It is our prayer that the summer homework will provide a good balance of academic
engagement over the summer while still allowing for plenty of time for rest and summer
fun. We look forward to seeing you back on campus next year as CHS Middle School
students and parents!

In His Service,

Mrs. Courtney Thompson
7th Grade Class Sponsor
cthompson@castlehills.school
School Phone Number: 210-878-1000
Cell: 210-585-0172
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